
 

 

 

OPPORTUNITY FOR SBE STUDENTS TO VISIT WITH A 

FACULTY ADVISOR 

 

SBE students have the opportunity to visit with a Faculty Advisor to 

discuss Spring 2017 course registration.  Please make an appointment:  

go to www.sbeadvising.com.  Walk-in students will not be accepted. 

 

 

 

http://www.sbeadvising.com/

